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§380.605 – Definitions
Guidance Q&A
Question 18: Must training providers be accredited in order to get listed on the Training Provider Registry?
 
Guidance: No. The entry-level driver training (ELDT) regulations do not require that training providers be accredited by a third-party organization as a condition of eligibility for listing on the Training Provider Registry.

FMCSA Commercial Driver License Division, 202-366-7332

Effective Date
March 7, 2019

Issued Date
March 1, 2019

	Program Review
	Selden Fritschner
	6.9.2020

	Legal Review
	Kathryn Sinniger
	6/12/2020

	
	
	

	Modified from original guidance
	
	

	Other information
	
	

	
	
	



